
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear families, 

Introducing the academy’s new Executive Principal 

We are writing to share the news that Dr Foley has been appointed CEO of a multi-academy 

trust. We are grateful to Dr Foley for his contribution to the Harris Federation, including at 

Harris Science Academy East London, and know he will be a great success in his new role.   

We are also thrilled to share information about the new Executive Principal of HSAEL, Mrs 

Lisa Kattenhorn, who is an extremely inspiring and experienced leader from within the 

Harris Federation.   

In fact, Mrs Kattenhorn has been a Harris leader since 2006 when she was among the senior 

team that took one of our early secondary academies in Croydon from Ofsted’s Special 

Measures category to Outstanding. She later established two of our new Free Schools as 

Founding Principal of Chobham Academy here in Newham and then Harris Academy 

Tottenham. With her own academic background in science, Mrs Kattenhorn is particularly 

keen to ensure we make the most of our specialism.  

Currently Principal of the ‘Outstanding’ Harris Invictus Academy Croydon, a school which 

has had exceptional academic results under her leadership, Mrs Kattenhorn will oversee 

both schools.  In doing so, she will work closely with Mr Taylor and me.    

Mrs Kattenhorn has already been spending time at HSAEL and is looking forward to meeting 

parents in due course.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr C Everitt 


